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Lousiana-Pacific Corp. License No. 48-1B986-02
ATIN: W Tay.dias

Post Off ... dox 553

Heyward, Wl 54843

Gentlemen:

This refers to a telephone contact conducted on September 21, 1989.

This contact was an examination of activities conducted under your license as
they relate to radiation safety and to compliance of the Commission's rules
and requlations and with the conditions of your license. The contact consisted
of discussions petween Mr. J. Menz of your staff and Rose Pankratz of my staff,
No regulatory concerns were identified.

If you have any questions reparding this contact, you may contart us &t
(312) 790-5735.

Sincerely,

D. J. Sreniawski, Chiev
Materials Materials Safety
Section 1
cc: DCD/DCB (RIDS)

bec: Technica) Assistant, DRSS
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